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Puppies on Parade Show What 
They are Learning

Puppy Raisers Say Good-Bye

Puppy Raisers Dress 
the Graduating Dogs 

in Their Working Vests 
and Hand 
the Leash 

Over to 
Their New 
Partners

Proud Graduates

A+ Puppy Program
Hair Dryer

Person in a Costume

School Bus

Man in Uniform

Our new A+ Puppy Program provides raisers with a 
checklist of socialization and training activities for the 
first eight weeks.  During this critical time in a dogs’ 
development, it is important to expose puppies to a 
wide variety of experiences.  During the first eight 
weeks puppy raisers also have their own classes with 
a special curriculum to help them get off to a good 
start with their training.  



Ellis Elementary School Adopts a Puppy and Raises Over $1,000
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We were contacted by Ellis School because they were 
learning about service dogs.  They asked if we could 

come and do a demo.  We 
sent one of our puppy raiser 
families and their new puppy 
Breezy.  They visited the school 
several times throughout                                               
the school year so the students 
could see Breezy grow and 
progress through her training.  

The students took it upon themselves to create and promote 
a Go Fund Me page to help sponsor Breezy.  They did an amazing job and raised over $1,000!

All of us at A.C.T.S. send a big thank you to teacher Robin Lee, all her students, and Ellis 
Elementary School.  

Field Trips Made 
Possible by 
the May HTR 
Foundation

This year the puppies          
have had the opportunity to 
train in a variety of places 

including amusement 
parks, boat rides, cities, 
airports, train rides, fairs, 
box stores, and hospitals.

Thanks to a generous grant from 
the May HTR Foundation, we 
have been able to increase, at 
no cost to our volunteers, the 
number and quality of field trips 
we take each year.  Field trips 
are a great way to socialize 
puppies and represent an 
important part of our training.  
We are excited to be the 
recipient of this generous 
grant.

           I would like to send out a big thank you to everyone 
in our A.C.T.S. family.  We continue to be grateful 
to all the people who have helped make a difference 
through volunteering or donating.  

          -Robin Crocker,   Board Chair
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